

Approved, November 30, 2021

of Articulation Officers which has sent a letter to ICAS to voice concerns re: fairness and equity for students. Reminded the group about the upcoming Dec. 1st deadline for new submissions for CSU GE and IGETC.

Hueg reported that the Interim AVP Instruction position will be posted soon. Is part of group that met today to discuss reactivating SLO process; hoping that it will be not a compliance exercise but a valuable process to increase focus on teaching and learning.

Vanatta thanked the group for their hard work on getting most Title 5 courses in before the deadline. Would like to have discussion about how things went with having two COR deadlines, which was unique for this year. Lee asked if there are actions we can take early to prepare for some of the possibilities that may happen

4. Public Comment on Items Not on Agenda

use rooms more effectively until we can get the new hardware.

Bio Health rep noted that she and other rep unable to attend CCC meetings during winter quarters, because of their schedules, which will impact CCC's ability to reach a quorum; asked if other members of division CC could attend on their behalf. PSME rep asked if participating virtually counts as being in the quorum—Kuehnl cautioned that there are a lot of requirements,